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Parks/Recreation Subcommittee Minutes 7/29/2021  
Meeting place: Ellingwood from 6:30- 8:00 
 
Data: 
 
Members discussed the types of data needed. Discussion centered around the increased use of parks, 
preserves and recreation areas in the town, and its impact on townsfolk, parking, erosion, safety, and the 
natural resources of the area. 
 
Lara Decker provided the group with a list of the eight parks managed by the Bristol Parks and 
Recreation Commission.  
 
She also provided data regarding Lighthouse Park and Pemaquid Beach Park admissions and revenues 
for the years 2017 to the present. 
 
Members decided to seek data or applicable information about preserves in Bristol from the Coastal 
Rivers Trust and from The Bicycle Coalition of Maine. 
 
Survey Questions: 
 
 Members wrote a few rough survey questions regarding park usage in Bristol. 
 
Next Meeting: Thursday, August 26, at Ellingwood at 6:30pm.  
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